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Present:   Judy Cox, Tom Mumey,   Jim Majewski, Debbie Craig 
 
Guests:  See Attached List 
 
 The regular scheduled  meeting of the Mayor and Commissioners of Rising Sun was held on March 13,  2007 at the 
Rising  Sun Town Hall  with  all members in attendance except Mr. Pierson.   The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by  
Mayor Cox, followed by the pledge of allegiance and a moment of silence.   
 
 Detective Sgt. Bernard Chiominto, Detective Mike Cunningham and Denise Mattern of the Cecil County Sheriff’s 
Office gave a presentation on Sex Offender Registration and Management followed by a question & answer period 
 
 Peter Bieniek and Tanya Adams, from the Cecil County Solid Waste Division,  gave a presentation on the “single stream 
recycling at the Cecil County Landfills.  They also made suggestions to the Town for communicating to the Town’s waste hauler 
as to how the Town would like to handle recycling.  A copy of their handout is attached. 
 
 With no additions or corrections, the minutes of the 2/27/07 meeting was approved as presented. 
 
  
REPORTS: 
 
Mayor -  Mayor Cox reminded the Board that interviews for the Town Administrator’s position would be held on Friday, March 
16, 2007 in the 3rd floor meeting room 
 

 Streets & Sidewalks -  Mr. Mumey advised he had nothing to report. 
  
 Water & Sewer -  Mr. Majewski advised that the maintenance department had check and painted the water valves around Town.  
 He also advised that there was an increase in water coming into the lagoon and that residents need to be advised that their 
 downspouts and guttering cannot be connected to their sewer line.. 
 
 Parks & Recreation -  Mrs. Craig advised that she had nothing to report 
 
 Diane Ehrhart gave a update on the activities of the Rising Sun Historical Preservation Commission.  A copy of her  report is 
 attached to these minutes.  She also showed a copy the 1907 map of Rising Sun which they are selling for $10.   Mrs. Finley has 
 agreed to mat and frame the prints for an additional fee.  She also advised that she has not heard from Brandon with regard to the 
 history CD. 
 
  There was no old or  new business. 
 
 CITIZEN INPUT: 
 
  Mrs. Baughman questioned the status of the Championship signs and advised that they need to be updated.   She said 
 that one person said update them or take them down.   A list of names is to be obtained from the high school and a list of teams. 
  
  Mr. Ellison questioned why the past several months minutes are not posted on the webpage.  He was advised that they 
 had been downloaded, but for an unknown reason were not showing up on the webpage.  The webmaster has been contacted. 
  Mr. Ellison also questioned were the Town was with regard to the sewer plant upgrade.  Mr. Majewski advised they are 
 in the preliminary design stage.  Mr. Ellison questioned funding.  The Mayor advised that funding had been applied for  
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 With no further business coming before the Board, a motion for adjournment was made by Mr. Mumey seconded by 
Mrs. Craig  and carried. 
 
   Meeting was adjourned at 8:40  PM 
 
 
 
        Respectfully submitted,  
 
        Sandra D. Didra 
        Secretary 


